
From: jcmjohnson 

Sent: Sunday, June 17, 2012 11:11 AM 
To: Henningson, Samantha (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: In favor of student rental ordinance 

Dear Ms Henningson:  
  
I wanted to let you know that our family is in support of the Student Rental 
Ordinance. There needs to be some set guidelines in this neighborhood that 
addresses the need for a balanced community. In order for this neighborhood to 
continue to flourish and for others to want to be a part of what we have, there 
needs to be clear guidelines for the use of this space. Please set a minimum of 
150 feet between rental properties.  
  
Thank You. 
  
Jeff and Christine Johnson  
2165 Lincoln Ave  
St Paul, MN 55105 
 
 


